

Regulatory Affairs



700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M5G 1X6

Tel: 416-592-3603 Fax: 416-592-8519

brenda.macdonald@opg.c

January 25, 2019

VIA EMAIL

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Report of the Advisory Committee on Innovation (AIC) to the OEB Board File No.: EB-2018-0287

Further to the OEB's invitation to interested stakeholders dated November 22, 2018, please find attached OPG's written comments in respect of the AIC's report to the OEB.

Best Regards,

Brenda MacDonald Vice President, Regulatory Affairs Ontario Power Generation

Attach.